
Amy Jo Gorg 

379 Garden Drive 

Delano, MN 55328 

 

 

November 23, 2014 

MPUC 

121 Seventh Place E. 

Suite 350 

St Paul, MN 55101 

 

Re: Docket No. 14-824 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

 

I am writing the commission regarding the transfer of my electric service from Wright-Hennepin 

Cooperative Electric Association to Delano Water, Light and Power Commission. I built my house just 

over a year and a half ago under the premise of recouping my cost to install an off peak water heater 

and air conditioner. I am now notified that Delano Water, Light and Power Commission will no longer be 

offering me the off peak programs.  If this transaction takes place who will be reimbursing me the 

roughly $4,000 I invested in these services? At the time I built my house there was no mention of 

transferring services and I have never even heard anything like this.  

 

I was also notified that Wright-Hennepin Cooperative Electric Association will be removing their 

equipment from my home. Will this also cause me to repair the siding on my house? If so, who will be 

reimbursing me for this? 

 

I believe it is very irresponsible for Delano Water, Light and Power Commission not to provide similar or 

equivalent services to their residences. I think transferring services is a very bad idea for everyone 

involved.  

 

I would appreciate a response to my questions.  If you require any additional information from me, 

please let me know.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amy Jo Gorg 


